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GOLFING FORE THE HOUSE

THE DLL TEAM LENDS A HELPING HANDWE’RE SO THANKFUL FOR...

We thank our golf enthusiasts for participating in the following tournaments to raise funds for the House and 
we hope everyone enjoyed another fantastic golf season.  

Audi quattro Cup

Reunion Cup Golf Outing

CJR Memorial Foundation Invitational Golf Tournament 

Richie Nelson Golf Outing

Mike Missanelli Golf Outing

The Heroes Tournament  
(Sean M. Morris Benefit & Barry Bush Memorial) 

Headquartered in Wayne, Pennsylvania, DLL Group is a 
global financial solutions partner working in nine industries. 
They enable businesses to use the assets needed to contribute 
to the world in a meaningful way, both economically and 
socially. They create success for their partners and themselves 
by seeing what really counts and DLL understands that their 
success should be shared among the community.

Over the past year, DLL team 
members have contributed 
to the Philadelphia Ronald 
McDonald House in a 
variety of ways. Team 
members prepared upwards 
of 30 meals for families as part of our Guest Chef program, 
volunteered at our Hit ‘Em for the House Golf Outing and 
Audi quattro Cup Golf Tournament, supported our Family 
Emergency Fund, and are a renewing Adopt A Room partner. 

We thank this incredible group of individuals for recognizing 
the intrinsic value that PRMH brings to families going through 
a medical crisis. DLL’s continued support and partnership 
plays an integral role in helping us provide comfort and 
hope to thousands of families who utilize our services each 
and every year.

Cabot Creamery Cooperative Gratitude Grille
In the spirit of Volunteer 
Appreciation Month last 
April, Cabot Creamery 
Cooperative’s Food Truck, 
The Farmer’s Gratitude 
Grille, made a stop at 
the Front & Erie House to 
provide a delicious grilled cheese lunch to our volunteers. 
The Farm Families who own Cabot believe in the spirit of 
volunteering and honoring people who work to make their 
communities better places to live and the Gratitude Grille is 
one way for the Farm Families to say “thank you.”

7th Annual Plane Pull 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the 7th Annual 
Plane Pull at Atlantic Aviation on Saturday, May 2. It was 
another exciting event filled with tons of competitive spirit 
– all for a great cause. Thanks to our amazing teams and 
supporters, we raised over $123,000 to help support 
the families of the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House. 
Congratulations to the 2015 Plane Pull Champions, Team 
Cintas West Philly Wildlife. 
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RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE CHARITIES® NATIONAL VEHICLE DONATION DAY

My career in residential construction has allowed me to meet many wonderful people, but I didn’t know 
that one day I would meet someone who would introduce me to a once in a lifetime opportunity. It all 
started in 2008, when I was renovating a kitchen for then Board President, Joan Emmi. At the time, 
I knew very little about the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House other than that it provided a home 
away from home for families with sick children. I was struck by the tremendous level of dedication that 
Joan had for the House, which I found both inspiring and intriguing. I wanted to know more about this 
organization about which she was so passionate. 

In the middle of construction of the house at Front & Erie, Joan asked me to get involved in the committee 
responsible for expanding our services to the St. Christopher’s Hospital for Children campus, so that 
I could lend my expertise to the fi nal phases of the project. I agreed, and quickly learned more about 
the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House and its programs. It’s safe to say that I was smitten with 
everything, and shortly after joining the committee, I was asked to join the Board of Directors. 

It’s been six wonderful years since then, and I still enjoy serving on the Board of this organization that does so much to help families 
who are enduring a medical crisis. I am proud to say that I now serve on the Development Committee, Property Committee, and I am 
a part of the group who is currently engaged in the initial stages of identifying how the Chestnut Street House can expand its capacity 
to serve more families. I never could have imagined the level of fulfi llment that I get from being involved with the House. Each time I 
walk through the doors, I am reminded of what’s important in life, and I am truly grateful to be able to give back—albeit in a small 
way—to help families who are in a tough spot. 

One of my favorite ways to stay involved and support the House is through participating in fundraising events. For the past several 
years, my company Orion General Contractors, Inc., has been a sponsor of the  Annual Hit ‘Em for the House Golf Tournament, and 
each summer I dust off my golf clubs and head down to the course with my buddies – we really enjoy participating in that event. 
The House’s Director of Events and Corporate Development, Chris Callanan, shows an enthusiasm and love for the House that is 
unparalleled and it’s one of the reasons why I return to that event year after year.  

In addition to serving on the Board for the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House, I am also a member of numerous local Home 
Builders Associations and proudly serve on the Board of the William Trent House, a house museum in Trenton, NJ (ca. 1723) that my 
maternal grandfather restored under a WPA grant in the 1930s. I’m also a father to a 13-year old son and 16-year old triplets (two 
daughters and one son) – yes, you read that right – triplets! Giving back to the community is so important and it’s something that I 
strive to instill in my children as well. 

The Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House is unique in that it provides volunteer opportunities to people from all walks of life, young 
and old. I’m just one of many people who volunteer their time to make a difference. But truly, I gain so much more from this experience 
than I could ever give, and my sincerest hope is that this message may inspire you to fi nd out how that feels. 

Donate* your vehicle on November 12 as part of Ronald McDonald House Charities® National Vehicle Donation Day and the One 
Car Difference® program will pick it up for free and auction it for cash to benefi t the Ronald McDonald House of your choice. 
Don’t forget to request that your donation goes towards supporting the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House. 

Pete Maruca

BOARD SPOTLIGHT

®®

 
 

*You may qualify for a tax deduction. For more information, please visit onecarhelpsrmhc.com
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DONATIONS FROM THE HEART - 4/1/2015 TO 6/30/2015

$25,000 and above
Anonymous
The Children’s Hospital 
  of Philadelphia
Mr. Ron Krancer & Family
Ronald McDonald House Charities
Ronald McDonald House Charities 
  of the Philadelphia Region

$10,000 to $24,999
Aberdeen Asset Management
Mechanical & Service 
  �Contractors Association 

of Eastern PA

$5,000 to $9,999
The Adam & Harreitte Swierz 
  Donor Advised Fund
American Benefactor Foundation
APEX & FirstLease
AutoTrader.com
Crowley Chemical Company
Adam Drapczuk Memorial
Alfred J. Frungillo, Jr. 
  Irrevocable Trust
John Christian “Baby Jack” 
  Lanyi Memorial
Jack Miller Family Foundation
Permalith Plastics, LLC
CJR Memorial Foundation
United Way of Greater Philadelphia 
  & Southern New Jersey

$2,500 to $4,999
Brinker Capital
Coca-Cola Company
Conestoga Bank
The Dale L Reese Foundation
Dolfinger-McMahon Foundation
Eisner Amper, LLP
The Episcopal Academy
Evolve IP Firstrust Biz Award
The Ferro Family - Hope Brings 
  Strength
Mr. & Mrs. William Garbose
Gemini Bakery Equipment Co.
GlaxoSmithKline Navy Yard
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Goldenberg
Goodman Properties
Hoffman’s Exterminating
Hunter Roberts Construction Group
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Lassin
Loftus Construction, Inc.
Louis N. Cassett Foundation
McDonald’s of the Philadelphia 
  Region
The Merck Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Montufar
Mr. & Mrs. Bernie Nelson
New Century Club of Chester
Orion General Contractors, Inc.
OTG Management LLC
Philadelphia Eagles

Philadelphia Insurance Companies
PNC Bank
Quaker Chemical Corporation
Ram Racing - 2015 Hot 
  Chocolate Run
Mr. & Mrs. Neil D. Reiff
Riley Sales, Inc.
Smash - Peets - Jamba - PHL
Staples, Inc.
Stradley Ronon Stevens 
  & Young, LLP
Time After Time
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Wanner
Yards Brewing Company
Zurich North America

$1000 - $2,499
Mrs. Madlyn Abramson
Mr. Richard J. Adelizzi
Allstate Foundation
Anonymous
Mr. William D. Barnett
CBS 3 & The CW Philly
Mr. Donald Carpenter
Mr. & Mrs. Stan Cherry
Commonwealth National Golf Club
In Honor of Wesley Corbin
Di Bruno Bros.
edmunds.com
Dr. Len Finkel
Mr. & Mrs. Marc B. Fisher
Fox Rothschild Attorneys At Law
Clare Garvey Butler Memorial
Ms. Anne Haley
Mr. Rondae Hollis-Jefferson
Mr. Scott Hopkins
Hudson Group
Mr. Timothy Keister
Klein Hersh International
Mr. & Mrs. Joel Lawson
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Leven
Longino Family
Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Lusen
MacQuarie Group Foundation
Maple Point Middle School
The Martin Foundation
Martin LLC Operating Account
Dr. Lauren McCann
Mr. & Mrs. Robert McNeil
Mr. Charles Miller
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Mixter
Mr. Chris Naylor
Dr. & Mrs. Marc Nelson
Mr. Rob Nelson
North Penn Charitable Foundation
Northeast Medical & Rehabilitation 
  Associates, Inc.
Mrs. Kristen Notaro
Pennsylvania Trust Company
The Alice H. & Joseph W. 
  �Campbell Fund of the 
Philadelphia Foundation

Mr. Donald Reese
Mr. Michael Riley
Ms. Diana Roth
Mr. Jim Sessa
Shriners Hospital
Mr. & Mrs. Fred Skeath & Family
Talon J. P. Smith Memorial
Emily Spivey Memorial
Fight for Nicholas Stickel
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Strid
Trion Group
Truist
Mr. Zeyn Uzman
Verizon
Mr. Greg Vradenburg
Mrs. Marlene Weinberg
Mr. Benjamin Wiegand
The WorkZone Charitable Fund

$500 to $999
Ms. Jodi Adamczyk
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Adler
Aetna Foundation, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Bacine
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Baurer
Mr. Bill Beaman
The Benevity Community Impact 
  Foundation
The Boeing Company
Ms. Sophia Boris
Bowling Proprietors’ Association 
  of Pennsylvania
Mr. Jason Brown
Mr. Craig Butchenhart
Ryan Cabornero Memorial
Cara’s Sweethearts
Cars.com
Center Stage Tickets, LLC
Mr. Brian Cohen
Mr. Michall Daimion
Mr. Jim Dementri
Downingtown Area School District
Drexel University
Mr. Danny Dumoff
Mr. & Mrs. John Durante
Justin Etsell Memorial
Mr. & Mrs. James M. Fahy
Mr. & Mrs. Marc L. Felgoise
Mr. Dennis Fleming
Frigidaire HVAC by Nortek 
  Global - Nordyne
Mr. Charles Gendron
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel M. Goldstein
Government Finance Officers 
  Association
Mr. Jeffrey S. Gross
Mr. & Mrs. Clint Heeke
Dr. Jo Ann Hoffman
Mr. Barry Horrow
Mr. Thomas M. Hyndman
IBM Employee Services Center
Ms. Lea Impagliazzo

Dr. & Mrs. Hyman R. Kahn
Ms. Susan Katz
Kensington Royals Baseball Team
Mr. Art Kodroff
Lafayette Ambassador Bank
Mr. James Lane
Ms. Alison LeVasseur
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Looker
Wayne R. Looker Memorial
Ms. Abby Luby
Mr. Kyle Mackown
Madison Kelly Contractors
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Maguire
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Maher
Michael Baker International
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Mickelberg
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Mignucci
Ms. Kristen E. Montanero
Mrs. Becky Myers
Mr. & Mrs. David Nichols
Mr. & Mrs. Robert S. Northington
Pfizer Foundation Matching 
  Gifts Program
RBC Capital Markets, LLC
Ricoh Americas Corporation
Ms. Ruth E. Ryan
S.R.B. Design/Build, Inc.
Mr. Kevin C. Schildt
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Schwehm
Mr. William Simon
Mr. & Mrs. William D. Spiegel
Mr. & Mrs. David J. Sutter
Team Chappy
Thomson Reuters - My Community 
  Program
Matthew Thorson Memorial
Tohickon Middle School
Mr. Michael Trager
The Turner Family
United Way of Central Maryland
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Veloric
A.H. & Helen L. Weiss Foundation
Wells Fargos Advisors, LLC
Ms. Elizabeth S. Williams
ZinTech, Inc.



Non-Profit Org. 
U.S. Postage 

PAID
Philadelphia, PA 
Permit #1891

Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House 
3925 Chestnut Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104 
215.387.8406 www.philarmh.org
Address Service Requested

Let us know at enews@philarmh.org

Check us out on:Prefer the newsletter electronically?

Samuel Jansson & his mother Elin, at the Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House.

�Before coming to the United States, I was  so 

unsure of how everything would work out,  
but all of that was  solved when  
we got to the House and I didn’t 
have to worry about anything. 

— Elin


